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I hope that you had a well-deserved rest over half term and feel ready for 
all the challenges of this new term. 

February was another busy month at school with Safer internet day, well-
being week. We have also had exciting school trip when Year 4 visited Bos-
worth Battlefield as part of their history curriculum. Year 6 also had a fan-

tastic Macbeth workshop with local author, Steve Skidmore. 
 Children gain such a lot from these experiences, and we are so grateful 
for your support, financially and physically allowing these events to hap-

pen. You will be aware that organising school trips requires a huge amount 
of work from school staff, and I am sure you will join me in thanking them 

for this. 
We have lots coming up at school this month – World book day on the 

6th, Science week running from 10th-15th and Red Nose Day on the 21st. 
We look forward to sharing pictures of these events with you. 

 
We are aware that some of our pupils will be marking Ramadan and that 
some children may be participating in fasting. Please can you inform the 

office if your child will be fasting and if so, on which days. This will ensure 
that a school meal is not ordered for them and that they are not asked to 

go to the dinner hall at lunchtime. 
I hope you are aware of ‘Move it March’ and helping your child reach their 

active milestones. We know the importance of being active for children 
and how it impacts on improving physical and mental health.  Please 

check book bags if you have not seen the flyer! 
Wishing you a very happy March! 

  



Important dates for this term 

 

 

•  5th to 11th March  Book Fair 

 

• 6th March   World Book Day 

 

•  7th March     Class 2 Assembly 

 

• 21st March   Red Nose Day  and Brocks Hill’s Got Talent final 

 

• 24th March    Foundation Stage Farm trip 

 

• 25th March    Year 1 Synagogue trip 

 

• 25th March   Year 2 De Montfort Hall  Music  trip 

 

• 28th March    Class 5 Assembly 

 

• 4th April    Class 8 Assembly 

 

• 11th April   School closes for Easter 



Cross Country 

We had a great turnout for the qualifying cross country event, 

many of which qualified to the next stage due to their fantastic 

running and top place finishing! 

Dodgeball 

Congratulations years 5 and 6 Spirit of the games WINNERS! 

Our team showed fantastic skill, attitude and agility. We are so proud of you all! 



Dress  to Express Day 

Our Pupils showed up in style expressing lots about their 

individuality. Thank you for all your contributions—we 

raised an incredible  £505.83 for Place 2 Be.  

It’s back! 

Brocks Hill’s Got Talent is back for  Comic 

Relief. Class heats have taken place and the final 

will be held on 21st March 



 

Young Writer 
We are so proud of our pupil 

Zakariyya who has had his    

poem `Freaky’ published in a 

@YoungWritersCW   collection 

of poetry. 

Literacy 

 

Its World Book Day on Thursday March 6th  

We would love children to come to school 

dressed as their favourite book character. 

There will be prizes for best costumes .  

 



 
Move It March 
Active Anita  made a surprise visit to 

Brocks Hill with Mr Khan! 

 

The whole school enjoyed a very ex-

citing assembly to promote `Move It 

March’. Lets make this the year our 

school becomes the MOST active 

school in our sports   partnership. 

Bosworth Battlefield  
Year 4 became soldiers for the day at Bosworth Battlefield where they dressed 

as  up and practised battle  techniques. 



Foundation stage Toy Request 
 

We are looking for pre-loved animals that are good quality and realistic. These 
could be farm animals, jungle animals, birds, polar animals, insects etc 
If you have any you can donate please give them to the school office or directly to 
Foundation Stage. 
If we receive more than we can store we will donate them to a charity shop. 
 
Thank you 

Pre-Loved Uniforms and Books 
Please help yourself to our pre-loved (and 

washed!) uniform from rail in entrance foyer. 

There are also a collection of books that free to 

good homes  on the bookshelf outside our re-

ception  area. 

Important Notice 

 
Please can we ask all parents, carers and visitors to park responsibly  when 

dropping and picking children off at school.  Children should be able to walk 

safely to into school at all times.  

 

• Do not park on the pavement 

• Do not park on private property 

• Do not block driveways 

• Do not park  at Devonshire Court across from  the school. 

 

Please note no vehicles are allowed on site unless authorised between 8.30 

and 9am. 

 



  

 

https://www.britishscienceweek.org/plan-your-activities/poster-competition/
https://www.britishscienceweek.org/plan-your-activities/poster-competition/


 

Dr Sanjiv Nichani OBE, Senior Consultant Paediatrician at the East Midlands Congenital 
Heart Centre and Leicester Children’s Hospital, is raising awareness of the effects of 
screen time on the health, well-being and safeguarding of children and young people. 
Screen time is an everyday reality and has social and educational benefits depending upon 
the child’s age. However, several recent studies have demonstrated a causal link              
between high levels of screen time and the  astronomical increase in mental health and 
well-being difficulties amongst children and young people. 
 
 In addition, unprotected and prolonged online presence is associated with a much greater 
risk of   bullying, abuse and grooming (when an individual builds an online relationship 
leading to child abuse). 
Please find the attachment ‘Tips for a Healthier Screen Time’ which is a useful guide for 
parents, carers, children and young people. 
 
5 a day - a guide for healthier screen time. 

https://headteachers.leicestershire.gov.uk/sites/headteachers/files/2025-02/Five%20a%20Day%20Tips%20for%20Healthier%20Screen%20Time.pdf


 




